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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We look forward to seeing your child at Prom on Wednesday 25th June 2025. The 

evening will start at 6:30pm and we will be off site by 10:00pm. Prom is at the Mercure 

St Pauls Hotel & Spa, Sheffield Town Centre. 

 

This will be a great opportunity for your child to celebrate their time at Fir Vale 

Academy with their peers.  

 

The code of conduct applies at all times and we expect students to represent the 

academy in a positive manner at Prom.  Students are expected to listen and obey 

the instructions of all staff and other adults supervising the trip, including those at the 

venue.  This is for your child’s safety. All students must remain on site at all time during 

this event.  

 

We will have a photographer at the event. If your child wishes to purchase any 

pictures, they will be able to do so. Card payments are not accepted.   

 

1 Picture: £12:00 

3 Pictures: £25:00 

 

We look forward to what will be a very memorable and heart filled evening. 

Yours faithfully  

 

Miss Saddiq & Mr Ziga 

Y11 Team 

 

 

 

If you need a translator to understand this please call the school on 01142439391 

" 01142439391إذا كنت بحاجة إلى مترجم لفهم ذلك ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة  . 

Te tumenge kampola interpretos hoj te rozuminen feder ta vicinen pre kada cislos  01142439391 

 


